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Dear Parent/ Carer, 

On Thursday 16th March, we will be talking your child’s class to Oak House Museum, West Bromwich as part of our 

History Topic. 

We will set off, walking, at 9:15am and return to school, walking, before the end of the school day. 

The children will have the opportunity to explore what life was like during the Tudor Britain era. At Oak House 

Museum, the children will be able to immerse themselves into the daily life of a Tudor and take part in a number of 

workshops on the day. Children will gain valuable experiences of the Tudor way of life in a Tudor home as well as 

first-hand experiences that they can share and take back into the classroom.  

As we will be walking through public places, children will be expected to wear their school uniform with comfortable 

shoes for walking. Children will need to bring a packed lunch with a drink, but no fizzy drinks please. A free packed 

lunch will be provided for those who receive free school meals.  

Children will not need to take money with them on the day. 

Please complete the reply slip below and the attached form and return to your child’s class teacher. 

If you have any questions please contact a member of the Year 4 staff. 

Yours sincerely 

The Year 4 team. 

 

My child  Class  

 

I give permission for my child to go to Oak House Museum on Thursday 16th March 2023. 

 

Contact number  Signed  

Parent Name  Date  

 

 
 

 

 
www.rydersgreenprimary.co.uk  

Contactus@rydersgreen.sandwell.sch.uk   
 
 
 

Head Teacher: Miss L Blackmore  
  ⬧ Ba (Hons) ⬧ QTS  ⬧ Pg Cert  ⬧ AST  

 
 

 

 

 


